December 21, 2020 MCLCan

Dear Mcl.ean Patients, Residents and Families,

We are sending an update today to let you know that a staff member on The
Robinson received a positive COVID-19 test result as part of our ongoing
surveillance testing. This team member is quarantining at home. Contact tracing has

been completed and anyone who was potentially exposed has already been notified.

Please remember that we need two full weeks of negative test results in order to lift
our current mitigating strategies and enhanced safety protocols. As of now, we are
planning to lift these measures on January 2, 2021 pending all results are in and all

results are negative.

We are also writing to remind you that in order to get your loved one on the list to

receive the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine at McLean, you must express your interest by

emailing your family member’s name to Vickie Dirienzo at
vickie.dirienzo@mcleancare.org. The deadline was last Friday, so please email

Vickie today.

YOUR email is NOT CONSENT but your expression of interest. A separate
communication will come from Vickie and will include a consent form to be
completed and signed. This form must be scanned/emailed back, along with a front
and back copy of a current insurance card (insurance policy must be in effect
1/1/2021).

Thank you for your continued support. We will be sending our regularly scheduled

communication tomorrow.

Be well.

oy | .
T \Xma. C(MJL-
David Bordonaro Lisa Clark

President Vice President, Administrator of the Health Center
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